
Our objective is to promote friendship and cooperation among the members of the Council  
to the end that the public may be better served in the planning and administration of trusts and estates. 
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The next Oklahoma City Estate Planning Council meeting will be on: 
 

Thursday, November 11, 2021, 7:30 B 8:45 a.m. 
Oklahoma City Community Foundation (“OCCF”), 

1000 Broadway, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 
 
We are pleased to present as our speaker, Jon Foti, Chief Executive Officer, Veterans Foundation.  Mr. Foti 
will speak on how estate planners and administrators can work with the Foundation, veterans, and their 
families to benefit those who have faithfully served our country.   
 
If you have any suggestions for future speakers and/or topics, please contact a board member. 
 
Please respond to Carol Thompson whether or not you will be attending the meeting.  If you are bringing a 
guest, please provide the guest's name.  Guests are welcomed and encouraged.   
 
  

By email:  cthompson@hartzoglaw.com  
By facsimile:  996-3403  

 
GUEST BREAKFAST FEE OF $30 PER GUEST WILL BE COLLECTED AT THE MEETING. 

 
 

Please respond no later than Monday, November 8, 2021 

http://www.okcepc.org/
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